Senator Ted Cruz

U.S. Senator - Texas Republican

Tuesday afternoon

Dear Friend,

This issue is bigger than one person or one election.

I am referring to the God-given right to life.

As you know, millions of babies here in the United States have been denied that right. They were killed in the womb before taking one breath in this world.

What you may not know is that you are forced to pay for these unjust killings with your tax dollars!

→ Planned Parenthood — which puts to death more than 300,000 unborn babies every year — gets about \$500 million from the federal government annually.

But right now, my fellow pro-life members of the U.S. House and Senate are closer than ever before to completely cutting off all taxpayer funding for abortion.

That is why I took time out of my busy schedule so I could write this letter to you, asking you to sign the enclosed **Petition to Defund Planned Parenthood**.

Once you've signed your **PETITION**, use the enclosed envelope to return it to **Susan B. Anthony List's** Washington, D.C. headquarters.

And when you respond, please — if you are blessed with the means to do so — include a special donation of \$500, \$250, \$100, \$50 or even \$25 to expand this nationwide petition drive to include more identified pro-life citizens.

Former President Obama and his pro-abortion friends spent eight years pushing our tax dollars to the abortion industry.

The good news is that President Trump pledged during the campaign that he would sign legislation cutting off Planned Parenthood's tax funding if Congress sends the bill to his desk.

That's why I'm counting on you to sign the enclosed **PETITION**, demanding that my fellow Senators defund Planned Parenthood, once and for all.

Your signed **PETITION** is a crucial part of SBA List's all-out push to stop taxpayer funding for abortion by:

Over, please . . .

- Launching hard-hitting video ads including footage showing Planned Parenthood engaged in the sale of aborted baby body parts targeting vulnerable Senators who are "on the fence" on this issue,
- Pounding Capitol Hill offices with boxes of **PETITIONS** and also gathering signatures online. The more **PETITION** signers we can gather, the more heat we can turn up on my colleagues to defund Planned Parenthood,
- Running radio and newspaper ads targeted to the local D.C. market with a big audience of legislative staffers, and
- Flooding local Senate offices in key states with over ten thousand phone calls demanding "YES" votes to defund Planned Parenthood.

NOW is the time to strike. My pro-life friends and I remain committed to stopping taxpayer-funded abortion. In fact, our resolve has only been strengthened.

My friend, we will not rest until Planned Parenthood is defunded.

As a U.S. Senator and before that as the Solicitor General of Texas, I have done everything in my power to protect innocent children in the womb, defending them from the vicious abortion industry that profits from the taking of human life. But let me tell you every victory our prolife movement has ever won in defense of unborn children has required a huge outpouring of support from citizens just like you.

So please don't lay this letter aside. Sign and return your **PETITION** along with your most generous contribution of \$500, \$250, \$100, \$50, \$25 - or whatever you can afford - to **Susan B. Anthony List** TODAY!

For Life,

The Honorable Ted Cruz U.S. Senator (R-TX)

P.S. Every year, Planned Parenthood receives nearly \$500 million in taxpayer funding. They use that money to end the lives of precious boys and girls in the womb. It is immoral, unjust, and it has to stop.

The good news is **Susan B. Anthony List** is fighting to STOP taxpayer funding for abortion. And my pro-life allies on Capitol Hill are working with President Trump on legislation that will shut down Planned Parenthood's taxpayer-funded abortion business.

All that's missing is you! Will you add your voice to this life-saving effort? Please sign and return the enclosed Petition to Defund Planned Parenthood along with your most generous contribution of \$500, \$250, \$100, \$50, or \$25 to Susan B. Anthony List TODAY. Thank you and God bless you!